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TREASURE VALLEY COMMUNITY COLLEGE LIBRARY 

ADVISORY BOARD 
 

 

 

The Treasure Valley Community College Library Advisory Board is an integral part of the planning and 

implementation of changes and improvements made in the TVCC Library.   

 

Purpose: 
 To advise the Library, from a variety of perspectives, on its policies and procedures, be involved 

in strategic planning for the future of the Library and input on maintaining amiable relations with the 

campus and community while meeting patron’s needs.   

 

Meetings:  
 The Advisory Board is to meet once per term during the Academic year.  There are no meetings 

during the Summer term.  The date and time of meetings are discretionary, dependent upon members 

availability yet should take place within the first three weeks of Fall, Winter and Spring terms. 

 

Members: 
 

Christina Trunnell – Library Director 

Nan Moss – Community Member 

Pat Jacobsen – Retired Librarian 

Patty Faw – Vale School District Head Librarian 

Sarah Vargas – TVCC Student 

Arwyn Larson – TVCC Faculty 

Cindy Fiebert – TVCC Faculty 

 


